
Twin City Ridley's 1st Annual Pig Roast
This event is a long time in being run, but for a good time it's worth the wait. Twin City Ridley held
their 1st Annual Pig Roast last year. This is one event that the whole family attended, so we jumped
in the cage and headed to Gem Lake, MN. With demo rides for the adults and drawing for free stuff
(my kids will attest to the fun) it was really enjoyable. All day long the smell of juicy pig in the air.
We  had a chance to sit down and chat with Ridley owner Clay Ridley and Head of Dealer support
Gary Hamby. (an interview with Clay and Gary in an upcoming issue). Met some great people and
had just an all around good time. Thanks for the party Arturo,Tia and James.
If your not doing anything Aug 21st 2004, put Twin City Ridley's 2nd Annual Pig Roast on your cal-
ender and we'll see you there. For more info on this event check out our website:
www.freeriderspress.us or call Twin City Ridley at 651-765-9988.
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James at his best

Arturo leading the demo rides


